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Pupils in Norwell 

decorated a tree 

for the Newark 

Christmas Tree 

Festival on the 

theme of Love and 

Peace. 

 

 

 

Pupils at St. 

Matthews 

produced artwork 

to decorate the 

church on the 

theme of the 12 

days of Christmas.  

Merry Christmas !! 
What a fantastic term this has been.  The pupils have 

worked so hard and it has been amazing the share the 

success with you all.   

It has been brilliant seeing the excitement of the festive 

season building in recent weeks, culminating with the 

children thoroughly enjoying the pantomime ‘Snow 

White’, along with their Christmas Dinners, Party 

Days and the Christingle service at St. Matthews.   

We hope you all have an amazing festive period with 

your families, and look forward to seeing you all in 

the New Year!! 

Best wishes  -  All the staff across the Kite Federation. 

 

We look forward to seeing           

you all again on         

Thursday 

4th January 

OUR FEDERATION VISION 

Together we will 

flourish and thrive, 

building on our Christian 

and local community, 

for the good of all. 

Those who trust in the Lord  will 

find new strength.  

They will soar high on wings like 

eagles.  Isaiah 40v.31  



 

 

We were so proud of our  pre-school, reception and Key Stage 1 

Children at both schools for their amazing nativity performances, 

reminding us that Christmas is a time of hope and new beginnings. 



 

 
It has been a busy term of sport, with 

KS1 children taking part in a football 

skills afternoon at Tuxford Academy.   

KS2 children took part in a regional 

orienteering competition at Worksop College, 

while also having the  opportunity to develop 

their netball skills against other schools at 

Retford Oaks. 

There will be more festivals for KS1 in the new 

year.  Children in year 5 will also get the oppor-

tunity to learn to climb and complete their NICAS 

indoor climbing  award after the February 1/2 

term. 

The children have enjoyed another 

exciting term of music lessons with 

Mr Higgins.  We were delighted to be 

able to share their work with you and 

sing some festive songs at our carol concerts. 

Next term our year 5 and 6 pupils are once again 

taking the opportunity join over 5,000 young 

people to sing with the young voices choir at 

Sheffield Arena.   




